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DCR Recreational Advisory: Skinner State Park   

     

WHAT:         On Friday, July 11, 2025, the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will 
close the upper summit parking lot of Skinner State Park in the Town of Hadley from 7 
a.m. to 3 p.m. to accommodate pavement marking installation. The park’s access road 
and lower summit lot will remain open during this time. Visitors will need to park in the 
lower summit lot while the upper summit lot is closed.  

    
 

WHERE:     Skinner State Park in the Town of Hadley 

  

WHEN:        Friday, July 11, 2025, 7 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
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